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The St. Eugene Athletic Commission takes a great deal of pride in being able to provide uniforms 

for school sponsored athletic teams.  These sports currently include volleyball, soccer, basketball, track, 

baseball and softball.   Over the past few years, many of the uniforms have not been returned or have been 

returned in poor condition.  If you currently have any uniforms at home, please return them to the school 

copy room and put in the box labeled “Sports Uniforms.” 

 

Our goal is to continue to provide these uniforms to all participating athletes.  Therefore we ask 

your help in taking care of these uniforms as they are used in the following years.  Please review the next 

portion of the document for uniform care instructions. 

 

WASH  –  Cold/Cold – Delicate cycle if available 

DRY   –  Hang Dry, do NOT dry in a machine 

 

Using hot water to wash or a machine to dry can alter the size of the uniform and/or cause damage 

to the numbers that are placed on the uniforms.   If you have any questions over the care of the uniform, 

please contact your child’s coach for that particular sport. 

 

The St. Eugene Athletic Commission will be more diligent in releasing uniforms to teams and to 

athletes by recording sizes and numbers associated to a particular player.  The coaches will be the first 

line of contact for retrieval of uniforms at the end of the season.  If any problems arise, the Athletic 

Commission will assist in any way possible.  If for any reason a uniform is not returned, or is damaged 

upon return, that family will be expected to pay a replacement cost.  The costs associated to uniform 

replacement are as follows: 

 

Soccer   –  $20.00 

Volleyball  –  $35.00 

Basketball  –  $50.00 

Baseball  –  $50.00 

Track   –  no replacement fee, participants keep the t-shirts 

Softball  –  no replacement fee, keep the t-shirts and visors  

 

 

We appreciate all the support the parents are able to provide in helping the Athletic Commission to 

continue to provide for all SE sponsored athletic teams.  This document does not need to be returned with 

the participant sign-up form. 

 

Thanks 

SE Athletic Commission  
  

 


